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Comments Received 

The Draft Waste Discharge Requirements Order No. R1-2022-0010 package for the 
Sonoma County Central Disposal Site was open for public comments from February 1, 
2022, to March 18, 2022. Regional Water Board staff (Staff) received one written 
comment (email) submitted by the facility operator and “Discharger”, Republic Services 
of Sonoma County, Environmental Services Manager, Derek Cheney. No other written 
response was received within the public comment period.

Regional Board staff have reviewed and responded to the Dischargers Comment below:

Specific Comment 1: “As discussed earlier, we would like to move the annual reporting 
date from January 31st to February 15th to match reporting requirements in the revised 
MRP.”

Response to Comment 1:  Staff concur with consolidating the Annual Reporting 
dates to February 15th and have accordingly revised this date within the MRP.
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